MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION
LETTER OF DECISION

August 23, 2002

Larry Thompson
12951 Larry Lane West
Mobile, AL 36693

Re:  Case#SUB2002-00179
Glen Creek Subdivision
East side of University Boulevard, 215’ + North of Zeigler Boulevard.
3 Lots/ 4+ Acres

Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s):

At its meeting on August 22, 2002, the Planning Commission decided to holdover the
above referenced application until the meeting of September 5, 2002, at the applicant’s
request.

If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895.
Sincerely,

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

Victor McSwain, Secretary

By: /9 Richard Olsen, Planner II

cc: Rowe Surveying and Engineering Company, Inc.



